

Ontology Summit 2013 “postmortem”

# Questions about this years summit

Matthew West  
Michael Gruninger  
Summit Co-chairs

23-May-2013

# What went well?

- a) The Tracks
- b) The Hackathons and Clinics
- c) The Symposium
- d) The Communiqué
- e) The mailing list discourse
- f) Contributions on the wiki
- g) The website(s)
- h) The survey
- i) Community library
- j) Publicity / public relations

# What could be improved?

- a) The Tracks
- b) The Hackathons and Clinics
- c) The Symposium
- d) The Communiqué
- e) The mailing list discourse
- f) Contributions on the wiki
- g) The website(s)
- h) The survey
- i) Community library
- j) Publicity / public relations

# What should we do next year?

## The schedule

- as this year or
- taking some/all of Matthew's ideas)

## The topic

- Something fashionable like "Big Data" or
- something worthy like "Ontology Development Methodology"